
Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water Services held a virtual 
public meeting on Aug. 31 to provide construction updates 
for the Cutchin Storm Drainage Improvement Project. 

Virtual meeting highlights
•	 Brief introduction of the project team and                  

program overview 
•	 Construction updates to Shaker Drive, Landerwood Drive, 

Mountainbrook Road, Chaucer Drive, Cutchin Drive, 
Wamath Drive and Sharon Woods Lane      

•	 What to expect during construction
•	 General questions were addressed

Resources
Visit the project web page at StormWater.CharMeck.org to 
view the virtual meeting recording.  

Questions
Jeremy Wallace
Construction Inspector
Jeremy.Wallace@charlottenc.gov 
980-275-0697

Shawn McDonald
Project Manager
Shawn.McDonald@charlottenc.gov
980-297-9243
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